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[Company Name] is proud to honor our security team during National Security Officer Appreciation Week, September 16 – 22, 2018! 
The security professionals who provide services here and all those who strive to help maintain safe and secure workplaces, schools, shopping malls and communities deserve our heartfelt appreciation. They are hard-working, highly trained men and women who are our protectors, guardians and first responders. This is an opportunity to say thank you, and recognize their many contributions to our daily lives. 
You show your appreciation and respect for security officers by stopping to thank them for all they do—from the little things that may go unnoticed to bigger duties that avert emergencies. We appreciate everything these professionals do for our team and to care for our communities.
As part of National Security Officer Appreciation Week you can also...
· Show your appreciation of security professionals via social media using #ThankYouSecurity.
· Encourage others to also show their appreciation for all security professionals. 
· Recognize a security professional online at aus.com/ThankYouSecurity.

Thank you for taking just a few minutes to show your appreciation of those who look out for our well-being every day!
